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As of July 26th. 2023 the Dept. has been paged-out for 128 calls. Sixty-four were EMR calls and fifty were fire calls, and 

fourteen that were both. This compares to 144 to date in 2022. 

Several members of CFR attended a three-hour training/tour with Fox Crossing and Town of Neenah at the new Neenah 

High School. 

As part of my research on mass causality incident equipment and training, I will be observing a half day Rescue Task 

Force (RTF) training at the City of Neenah the week of August 7th. 

CFR will be attending a training session on August 8th at the Appleton Airport. Then on August 16th several members will 

be taking part in the tri-annual airport exercise. I have been asked to serve as the time keeper releasing units into the 

exercise as they are paged. 

Six members of CFR and I responded as part of the Winnebago County MABAS grass rig strike team to Coloma to help 

fight the recent wild fire. 

This week I responded to my first call as ordinance enforcement officer to a dog at large complaint 

We are looking for rescue heroes to join our department. Your help in spreading the word is appreciated. 

Please consider donating blood. The need is great and donors are in short supply. 

Please contact me with questions or concerns, 

 

 

Director Rieckmann 


